
  

 

 
from  

Sheriff Gary W. Howard 
-------------- 

News Release 
Thursday, May 24, 2018 

 
 
 
 

On May 11, 2018 at about 7:14 AM a white male wearing a black Nike sweatshirt, a 
black cap on backwards with facial hair and a white female, medium build with shoulder 
length red/brown hair, wearing a grey sweatshirt entered the Richford Mirabito  on Rte. 
79 and used a fraudulent  $100 bill to purchase items . The current identity of the male 
and female are unknown.  If anyone has any information concerning the identity of the 
suspects please call Tioga County Sheriff’s Criminal Investigations Department at 607-
687-1010. 
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